
Grade 1G News 

April  

Learning Focus 

LA– We are going to discover how sounds are used to read longer words. 

We will also continue our writing unit and talking about the different things 
that make great writers. We are working on making our writing more  

interesting by adding details and creating plans to help us write! We will also 
conitue our unit on Non-Fiction writing and researching different animals in 

God’s creation.  Please continue practice your heart words at home. The 
more practice we have with them the more familiar they become!  

Heart Words: the, I, a, said, to, do, of, see, he, be, me, from, look, book, 
are, was, you, what, have, your, want, go, no, so, goes, says, she, we, they, 
their, were, talk, walk, could, would, should, or, for, there, where, who, by, 
my, one, once, two, does, many, any, been, into, friend, because, pretty, 

nothing, people, other, another, mother, brother, today, very 

MATH-  We are going to continue to use our strategies we have learned 

to explore bigger numbers and patterns in our unit of Addition to 20 and 
Subtraction to 20 and be order discoverers! 

Exploration– Science– We will be discovering changes in Spring! We 

will also be starting our unit on Needs of Plants and Animals!   

Social– We be having a field trip on Friday, April 26th to tour and give 
thank you letters to different places in our Community. Forms are on 

PowerSchool and please let me know if you would like to join us that day!  

Bible– We are going to start our unit on The Fruit of the Spirit!   

 

Important Dates 

Library– Wednesday’s  

Celebration– Wednesday’s (You are  
welcome to come and join)  

See the Calendar attached for all the     
special days in April!  

 

 

 

A Note from Mrs. Glesman 

The grade ones have started their research  
project on an animal that interests them. They 

have been doing so amazing reading and listening 
to books on their animal and gathering  

information!  I am so proud of how well the  
students have become  researchers and I am  

excited to see them use their information for our 
next writing project!  

Please continue to practice reading, sounds, and 
heart words at home. The grade ones have grown 

so much in their reading and understanding of 
sounds and words, but it is important to have that 

continued practice at home as well so they can 
grown even more!  

We will be having a field trip of a tour of Leduc 
with a special stop at the Grain Elevator and also 
at Telford Lake. The grain elevator tour has no 

cost, but does accept donations. If you are inter-
ested in donating to our tour please let me know!  

Have a great rest of the month! Keep shining your 
light!  

Laura.glesman@gshare.blackgold.ca 
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